Mr. Tom Sertich, President
Kirk Development Company
340 E. Caron St.

Phoenix, AZ 85020

Mr. Sertich,

We are writing to express our thanks on a job well done. As a repeat client of Kirk
Development, your crew has once again convinced us we picked the right contractor to
remodel our kitchen.

From design to final walk through, the project was professionally managed and
organized. There were no major surprises and we were advised every step of the way.

As the project progressed, your skilled craftsman tied everything together into a beautiful,
functional workspace customized to our family’s needs.

We would like to recognize the following Kirk Development professionals for their hard
work and expert advice:

Barry Flemming, Designer/Estimator
Curt Armstrong, Production Manager
Nathan Mess, Superintendent

It is clear these guys take pride in their work and are true assets to your business. In
particular, Nathan Mess was key in coordinating the day-to-day operations. Nathan is
responsive and resolves issues quickly in addition to being patient and accommodating.

We worked with Barry Flemming on our master bedroom addition in 2003. Barry took
the time to listen to our needs and offered suggestions to compliment our kitchen design
ideas. He is a pleasure to work with and welcome to stop by for dinner anytime!

Thank you again and with very best regards,




